






January 09, 2008


Dear Parent(s),

We will be presenting the college planning/admission process during the English classes on February 4th and 5th. Your son will receive a College Planning Guide at that time. If you have not started a dialogue with your son concerning his post secondary plans we urge you to use this as an opportunity.

St. Rita will also be hosting a similar presentation regarding college planning for parents on Thursday, February 7th from 4:30-5:30 in the auditorium. We will be giving you an overview of the admissions process as well as the application process. At 5:30 Mrs. Arey will present additional information for those who plan to pursue athletics in college. We hope to see you there!

In addition to the auditorium presentation we are offering you an opportunity to schedule an appointment with your son’s counselor to discuss the specific details regarding your son’s post secondary options. Together we will attempt to realistically match abilities, interests and expectations to best serve your son’s needs. Whether you are new to the college application process or would just like to discuss realistic options, this is your opportunity. This individual meeting is meant to supplement the college planning presentation, not take the place of the application/admission overview.

College counseling appointments are available on Mondays and Wednesdays according to the enclosed schedule. Each appointment is approximately fifty (50) minutes in length. We encourage you to read your son’s College Planning Guide prior to your scheduled appointment. 

This program is for the student and the parent(s). Although the primary responsibility for the important decision of what to do after graduation rests upon the student, there is no doubt that you the parent play a vital role. We ask that one or both parents attend the appointment with your son so that all may be fully aware of the factors involved. Up-to-date information on admission requirements is of the most significant importance.

To reserve your appointment you may complete and return the enclosed form to your son’s counselor or you may call or e-mail his counselor with your request. You will receive a reply confirming your appointment. 

Sincerely,
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